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Assam Governor Shri Gulab Chand Kataria releases 'Rajvaani' a quarterly newsletter of 

Raj Bhavan  

Guwahati, March 15: Assam Governor Shri Gulab Chand Kataria released a quarterly 

newsletter of Raj Bhavan titled 'Rajvaani' in a function held in the presence of the officers and 

staff of Raj Bhavan here today. 

It may be noted that Raj Bhavan, Assam under the leadership of Governor Shri Kataria in 

its bid to document its activities, decided to publish quarterly newsletter. Therefore, the 

Governor released the third quarterly newsletter today.  

Speaking at a programme held on the occasion, Governor Shri Kataria said that the 

newsletter is an attempt to document different activities that Raj Bhavan Assam engages in from 

time to time. It is also an effort to share the activities of Raj Bhavan with its internal and external 

publics. 

It may be mentioned that the newsletter comprises of the activities of the Governor for 

the period from September to November 2023. 
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